
   
      

 
     

      
   

  

           

            

               
               

                
               

    

              

                 
              

             
    

                  
                

                
 

                
             

      

              

          



            
               

       

             
 

               

               
                  
   

                
             
        

            
        

               
               

                    
           

  

               
    

            
             

        

            
             

              
           

              
               

               
        



            
             

              
 

               
                 

                
               

      

                 
               

             

             

                 
              

             

              
               
             

               
  

             

                
                 

                    
              

                  
               

                
               

                

      



A carer looking after a child or adult person with high needs should be eligible for a
carers pension even if the partner works as the cost of caring for someone else has life
time of hidden expenses.

The income limit should be raised to at least SJJ^OjOQO before a family is penalized.

Even though my son has multiple disabilities and has been tube fed for close to 13 years
and he has a Health Care Card, I as his carer receive no card to acknowledge that I have
sacrificed a career to ensure his well being. We as a family have mostly existed on one
teacher's wage. This is how the Australian community has shown disregard for my role.

Currently we as carers are expected to accept that we should not be eligible for income
assistance and that we shouldn't need help if we have an ordinary wage.Centrelink's
policy makers for the assessment of the cost of living for carers and the income limits
they set needs to be investigated by the Ombudsman and the results open for public
debate.

Every major town in rural Australia needs a Respite House for carers.

Supported accommodation in Australia is in desperate need. The policy makers at the
federal and state level of government needs to consult the community before advising the
treasury's office as to how much of taxpayers money needs to be directed to supported
accommodation and the results open for public debate.

I find it difficult to believe that these issues are not already on the table to be discussed
and wonder which government is ever going to fulfill its responsibilities to Australian
carers.

Finally I would suggest that the government look at spending the surplus on
infrastructure for people with disabilities and set to make an example to the rest of the
world on how the Australian government really does give all Australians a fair go.

Louise 
Mother and carer




